
 
 

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
NEWSLETTER 

Indoor Training 
The Bulldogs will be running indoor training sessions to 

prepare for the 2016 season. The first session will take 

place on Sunday, February 28th (see times below). Juniors 

will train with their age group, if numbers permit, and it 

won’t be full contact. To help cover the cost of dome, 

junior players are asked to bring $5.00 and senior players 

are asked to bring $10.00. Players should bring water, a 

mouthguard, and running shoes (tights/long sleeve shirt 

to prevent turf burn are optional). We will run two more 

training sessions on Monday, March 7 and 

Monday, March 21 if there is enough 

interest.  

Stay tuned for summer registration 

information! 

Bulldogs Bowling 
February 19 

Registration 
February 20 

7 pm at Quinte 
Bowl 

$15 for 2 hours.   

19+ event.  

Indoor Training 
February 28 

2–4 pm at the Red 

Lion Pub 

For senior 

members only 
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Seeking Coaches 
The Bulldogs are currently 

seeking coaches and managers 

for various teams within the 

club. If you are interested in 

volunteering for the club, 

please indicate your interest 

by sending an email to 

bellevillebulldogs@live.com. 

Thank you to all of our 

current volunteers for your 

hard work and dedication to 

the club!  

Girls: 5–6 pm 

Boys: 6–7 pm 

Seniors: 7–8 pm 

40th Anniversary 
The Belleville Bulldogs will 

be celebrating their 40th 

Anniversary this summer. 

The celebration will take 

place from July 1st – 3rd. 

Please help spread the word 

to all past members!  



 
  

2015 Season Recap 

Senior Women 
The women’s team had an excellent season, 
claiming the East League Championship and 
making the TRU Final for the first time in club 
history.  

Coaches Award – Katie Svoboda;                
MIP – Tia Svoboda; Rookie – Rosa Krauss; 
MVP – Emily Babcock.  

Touch Rugby 
There were over 60 players registered for the 
Touch Rugby league that ran in Belleville and 
Trenton last season. This league is open to boys 
and girls aged 7 to 14 (no previous experience 
required) and is designed to teach the 
fundamentals of the game in a fun environment. 
The league will run for 8 weeks throughout May 
and June with a registration fee of 
$70.00. Any athlete who then 
plays for the U14 boys’ or U15 
girls’ teams will receive a 
$50.00 rebate upon registration.  
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Senior Men 
The senior men claimed the 2015 Russell 
Regional League Championship and have been 
promoted to the Premiership Division for the 
2016 season. The men will be entering two teams, 
which will ensure plenty of playing time for all 
members!  

MIP – Andrew Sauer; Rookie – Reid Carleton; 

Most Valuable Back – Aidan Bailey-McDade; 

Most Valuable Forward – Wade Little.  

Old Boys 
The Old Boys represented the Bulldogs well at 
the Can-Am Rugby Tournament in Saranac 
Lake, winning the consolation final! They are 
always seeking new members to fill the roster.  

OLD BOY OF THE YEAR: Jay Cook 

BULLDOG OF THE YEAR: Brian Meindl 


